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EXHIBIT A 

NOTICE 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
OF OREGON 

UM 2167(1) 
 

In the Matter of  

PACIFICORP d/b/a PACIFIC POWER 

Application for Approval of Deferred 
Accounting for Revenues Associated with RECs 
from Pryor Mountain 

 
 

NOTICE OF  
APPLICATION FOR DEFERRED 

ACCOUNTING 
 

 
 On April 28, 2022, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp) filed an application 

with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) for an order reauthorizing 

deferral of the revenues associated with the renewable energy certificates from the Pryor 

Mountain Wind Facility.  The granting of this application will not authorize a change in rates 

but will permit the Commission to consider allowing such deferred amounts in rates in a 

subsequent proceeding.  To obtain a copy of the application, contact the following: 

Oregon Dockets 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
Email: oregondockets@pacificorp.com 

 Any person who wishes to submit written comments to the Commission must do so 

within 25 days of the date of PacifiCorp’s application. 

 Respectfully submitted on April 28, 2022.  

 
 By: ___________________________ 
  Ajay Kumar 
  Senior Attorney 


